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Dear Members,

Christmas is four weeks away and a further week on brings another year. 2023 was a busy year
for the Society, what with celebrating our 100th (and also our 1st) anniversary and extending our
regular event schedule. I've included some photos from a few of this (and last) year's events.

We are delighted to have welcomed new members who joined at the Centenary Dinner and in
subsequent months, and we hope to continue this trend in 2024, starting with a Welcome Back
Mingle evening in January. More details of that towards the end of the year.

Our remaining events this year are the Monthly Quizzes at W1 this coming Thursday, 30th
November and a Music Quiz on Thursday 28th December, plus our popular Christmas Lunch on
Sunday 10th December (see details below)

As well as thanking all of you for supporting the Society, I'd like to thank our brilliant sponsors for
the huge part they've played in making our events happen, not just this year but in years past too
- Plus 3, Melbourne Capital Group, Asian Tigers, Sid's Pubs, W1, The Crown, Sunway Medical
Centre, Heritance Wills, Truefitt & Hill, Kamileon Fitness, The Grange, Jarrod & Rawlins, Sausage
KL, Southern Rock Seafood, Poblano, Ascott Hotels, Tito's Vodka, Axle, Lazat, Hammam, Wedge
and Jennifer Abdullah - and I'm pleased to say that many of them are Society members, as well as
friends. If I've forgotten anyone, please accept my apologies.

I'd also like to thank a few people who have helped us in other ways - the wonderful Alex Yoong,
for being such an entertaining guest at the Centenary Dinner, Glen Stidolph for putting us
together with Alex, Russ Dabbs for his great support and cheeseboards, Kerry Musgrave for her
tech support and patience, Alissa Nelson, for giving me the opportunity to have a Nelson at
Trafalgar Night and for connecting us with some interesting people, and the Disney family for
their challenging quizzes. I'd especially like to thank my fellow committee members, Charlie,
Melanie, Tracey, Margaret and Danny for their constant support and advice.

Wherever you may be over the Christmas and New Year period, | hope you have a wonderful
time and | look forward to seeing you in 2024.

Ray

ps Save the Date: 20.4.24
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r RSSG Christmas Lunch
/ Sunday 10th December 12.30pm
The Clubhouse, Valencia, Sungai Buloh
MembersRMlOO; Guests RM125

i

3-course lunch including Soup, Roast Turkey + Trimmings,
Homemade Christmas Pudding, Port, Cheeseboard,
Christmas Crackers, Games, Christmas Karaoke & Raffle

‘ Limited spaces available «

To book, scan the QR code or follow [15

22, Jalan Telawi 2, Bangsar
Call 03-2201 5045 or WhatsApp 011 1541 4163 to book
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2023 Photo Album - St David’s Racing; Rum Tasting; St George's Day Lunch
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2023 Photo Album - MoU Signing with SMC; New Member Joins!

We have so far raised RM1,970 for MAPPAC from 3 RM10 raffles and kind donations
from some of our lady members, plus RM905 from Melanie selling her books at
Sunday's ABWM Christmas Bazaar - thank you to everyone who has contributed.

We will continue our fund and awareness raising efforts in 2024. i




